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Why is this inquiry being held in Leicester when this affects Leicester far less than it affects us in South Leicestershire? It
is predominantly an issue facing the Fosse villages and it is unreasonable to expect us all to travel to Leicester for a 9am
start. This inquiry should take place in the area affected.



